From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0049
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 11:54:19 AM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 11:11 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0049

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

We recently had a price hike on water and waste water rates at start of 2022. We are
recovering from that. With the current inflation, pandemic, and increased cost of living we are

feeling the financial strain. Request you to not to raise the hydro rate. Thank you.

Name: Sahil Saini

Company:
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